Please Help
JERDONE ISLANDER

“Many hands make light work” is especially true on the island. Our
neighbors generously help one another and the neighborhood.

Today, we find ourselves needing to actually ask for your help.
Several of our long time grounds maintenance volunteers are not
able assist this season. We are looking for 2-3 volunteers willing
to cut grass at the common area and/or main entrance in our
neighborhood. This is a weekly need and using volunteers keeps
our maintenance costs low - which in turn keeps our dues low.

If you can help at all (full or part-time) email
theboard@jerdoneisland.org.

Also, we hope to see our neighbors at the community gathering
on May 15 from 1-4. If you need a reminder of the details, email
mkquamme/2@gmail.com.

You just read issue #8 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also
browse the full archives of this newsletter.
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